
The Hoot 

Announcements and        
Reminders 
Please make sure your child has their 
book bag and reading books with 
them every day as we read as much 
as we can, not just on the children’s 
book changing day. 

Don’t forget, there are lots of phonics 
resources on our school website that 
could help you support your child 
with phonics at home. 

Please remember that children are 
now coming in to school 
independently, parents need to say 
goodbye at the door! This still applies 
on Thursdays when normal class 
teachers are out of class.  

 

Upcoming Events  

Tuesday 7th January—School 
reopens 

Tuesday 14th January—Year 1 
Showcase  

Year 1 Edition . 

Wb: 6.1.20 . 

Maths: This week we will be working on addition to 20. We will be 

looking at how to use a number line to solve addition problems, and 

finding number bonds to 20.  

Useful vocabulary: addition, more, bigger, total, count on, 

how many, number bonds, part, whole. 

How you can support at home:  

Use everyday objects to practise addition within 20. 

Eg, You have 12 raisins, here are 5 more. How many do you have alto-

gether? 

 
Phonics: This week we will continue to look at Phase 5 sounds. 

This is where children learn new ways of writing a sound. We will recap 

the digraphs we have done so far and learn about the i_e split digraph 

and the ‘y’ sound (as in ‘spy’ and ‘fly’) 

How you can support at home:  

Recapping sounds that have already been learnt will help the children 

as it is helping them to remember to embed and use these in their 

work. Keep an eye out for any of these sounds in books you are reading 

at home.  

 

English:  This week we will be exploring the story of Jack and 

the Beanstalk. 

How you can support at home: 

Practise retelling stories at home! Can you sequence the events in 

the correct order? 

 

 


